
Bedfordshire Police work to promote the safe and responsible use of technology among 

children and young people alongside encouraging families to explore online technologies 

together. The event will look at practical steps that you can put in place to protect your children 

online and will cover issues that children and young people face online right from early years to 

teenagers and view the latest resources used in school. 

ALL WELCOME! 

Tea, Coffee, Biscuits will be available 

NO CRECHE! 

Complete the slip below or contact Denise Bond on -  07754 838193 or the 

School Office to book you place 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you ever feel that your children know more 

about technology than you do? 

…… You are not alone! 

Come along to our E-Safety information session to meet ‘Community PCSO’s  from Central 

Bedfordshire they will offer advice and support on how  to help keep your children safe on line 

your children will be having internet safety sessions during this week  

When: Tuesday 26th February 19 

Where: Houghton Regis Primary School 

Time: 9:00am start in the Hall 

 

E-Safety Info Session Tuesday 26th February 2019 

Parents Name: ……………………………………………………………………….. 

Child’s Name and Class: …………………………………………………………… 

Contact Number: …………………………………………………………………….. 


